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News Updates and Reminders Check Connect 

 Book Fair Tuesday 24th October to Thursday 26th October, 2017. 

 Year 3 Assembly – Thursday 26th October, commencing 2pm. 

 Year 8 Immunisation Thursday 26th October, 2017.  

 Parent opinion survey – please click on 
the link in the Connect notice to 
complete online or complete the 
attached paper survey. 

Our KPP Committee and Helpers Hard at Work 

      

 Our KPP Committee and Kindy parents have been 
working  hard to reconfigure the layout of the Kindy play 
area. It was a hive of activity in the last week of term 3 to 
move the beloved Kindy cubby to the opposite side of 
the yard, build a new yellow sandpit for sandcastle 
building and play, which required some paving to provide 
clear access to the already established white sand play 
area! And ….. the Kindy children are loving it!! Thank you 
to all of the volunteers who came in and did such a 
wonderful job!! 
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Pre Primary is hitting the beach!! 

Our Pre Primary classroom has been transformed into an undersea grotto complete with a Marine Biology Lab 
for the students to explore. Our school has focused on developing an ‘explicit instructional model of teaching’ 
as well as keeping up with our school priority of ‘play-based education in the early years’. There is lots 
happening in the Pre Primary in the lead up to our students entering Year 1 next term!! 
 The classroom is filled 

full of pirate flags, 
beach toys, sea 
animals, student work, 
marine biology 
equipment and much 
much more!!! 

     

Maths warm-ups are a part of Maths every day in 
Pre Primary. This is a way of revising all the concepts 
covered throughout the year.  These are a fast 
paced part of the lesson that activates students 
 prior knowledge before being introduced to a new 
concept . 

   

The ‘Marine Biology Lab’ 
in the classroom is a hit 
with the students and 
promotes all kinds of 
investigative 
conversations between 
students and in the class.   

Book Fair Kindy 2018 Fun Days 
Book Fair is a great opportunity 
for the community to have 
access to a ‘pop up’ book shop 
for children.  All sorts of books, 

ranging from junior fiction to young adult and lots of 
non-fiction interest books will be available for 
purchase from next Tuesday until Thursday 
afternoon at very reasonable prices.  The school 
receives a commission on sales which goes towards 
purchasing new books for the school library.  A great 
chance to do some Christmas shopping! 
Where:  Beverley District High School Library 
 (please sign in at the front office) 
When:  
Tuesday        24th October 2017 8.30am to 3.30pm 
Wednesday 25th October 2017 8.30am to 3.30pm 
Thursday     26th October 2017 8.30am to 2.30pm          

Engage with your child in a light Kindy 
program, get familiar with the Kindy routine 
and meet other families who will be in your 
class next year. 
Where: Beverley District High School  
9-30am to 11am 
Dates:   Friday 20th October 
              Monday 6th, and  Friday 17th November 
Please wear play clothes and bring a piece of fruit to share. 

Book Award Donations 
The school is seeking donations from interested parents or 
organisations to assist with the purchase of the end-of-year 
book prizes. Monies/Cheques can be left with the front 
office during school hours. We greatly appreciate your 
support. 
 


